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RADIOACTIVE WASTE PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT
DEVELOPMENT PLAN (SECY-94-083), 10:00 A.M.,
F R I ",A Y , APRIL 1, 1994, COMMISSIONERS'
CNFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
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ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN To PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the low-level
radioactive waste performance assessment development plan.

The Commission requested further information on additional areas
of research which may be needed to support performance assessment
capabilities. The staff should provide a copy of the most recent
user need letter from NMSS to Research on this matter.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense: '4/29/94)

The Commission would also appreciate being kept apprised of the
application of performance assessment to the SDMP sites, comments
on the Branch Technical Position, and other future developments.
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